Vocal Fusion Youth Choir has a few
spaces available for Term 1 2021

Starting Tuesday 9th February 2021
Children age 7 and up are invited to
come along and join us at our rehearsals
in Bunbury on Tuesday nights 6pm -
6.45pm

Then our High School Senior Ensemble
continues till 7.30pm.

NEW VENUE 2021

South West Womens Health
and Information Centre,
Fielder Street, Bunbury

No audition necessary... just a love of singing and
performing and willingingness to have fun required..

For more information please contact Danielle Bond
their Musical Director on 0410800328

Email vocalfusion1@gmail.com or go to our website
www.vocalfusionchoir.org



